
Workshops  to  focus  on
transportation in Tahoe
There  will  be  two  meetings  next  week  about  the  Active
Transportation Plan being created for the Lake Tahoe Basin.

The first is April 14 from 5:30-7:30pm at the South Lake Tahoe
Library, 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd. The second workshop is April
16 from 5:30-7:30pm at Kings Beach Elementary School.

Spanish interpreters will be on hand, child care provided and
free food.

There will be four stations that include drawing routes on
maps, identifying intersection improvement locations, taking a
survey,  and  choosing  top  priorities  for  goals  and
infrastructure types for biking and walking in Lake Tahoe.
Short presentation will be given at 5:30pm and again at 6:30pm
if desired.

Also, a community survey may be accessed online. The survey is
open until June 30.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/04/workshops-to-focus-on-transportation-in-tahoe/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/04/workshops-to-focus-on-transportation-in-tahoe/
http://www.tahoempo.org/ATPSurvey

